
Florida Department of Transportation 
RON DESANTIS 

GOVERNOR 
605 Suwannee Street KEVIN J. THIBAULT, P.E. 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0450 SECRETARY 

September 3, 2019 

Mr. Mark Kruse, Policy Coordinator 
Transportation and Economic Development Unit 
Office of Policy and Budget 
Executive Office of the Governor Ron Desantis 
Suite 1802, The Capitol 
400 South Monroe Street 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0001 

Dear Mr. Kruse: 

Pursuant to s. 20.058 F.S., the Florida Department of Transportation (Department) shall 
submit a report relating to citizen organizations and direct support organizations. This 
report must include a recommendation by the agency, with supporting rationale, to 
continue, terminate, or modify the agency's association with each organization. 

The Department does not contract with either citizen support organizations or direct 
support organizations. Therefore, in lieu of the report, the Department submits this 
letter to comply with Florida Law. 

Sincerely, iaD 

!cbJ,,P.E
Assistant Secretary of Finance & Administration 
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